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The Greenbelt is beautiful right now!
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Backyard Inspections
Backyard inspections have begun. They will continue until June 16, 2023. I will post a

24 hour notice on your door the day before your inspection. I was over generous with the
time frames. This is resulting in much shorter stops putting us ahead of schedule each day.
Thank you all for being patient and accommodating during the inspections this year. If we
happen to miss your house I will be reaching out to reschedule soon.

Policy Updates
The Board has accepted some updates to our current governing documents. The IDR,

ADR, Enforcement & Fine Policy, Assessment Collection Policy, and Election Rules Policy have
all been updated. Copies of the draft were sent out before the meetings to accept themwere
held. If you would like another copy emailed to you, please call the office or email the office.

Office phone number (707)648-2616

Email: worldmarineestates.melissacole@ebmc.com

Loose Dogs
We have had quite a few dogs getting loose in the park these past few weeks. Please

take time to check fences and gates. With all the rain we received some latches may be a bit
rusty, fence boards may have rotted out or warped. Our furry friends are great at finding weak
spots in gates and fences as they follow their nose to new interesting scents around the park.
If the office does not have a picture of your pup feel free to email me one. This helps me easily
identify them and get them home safely, if they were to get out.
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Please Slow Your Speed
We continue to have cars speeding through the Park. As a reminder the speed limit

within the Park is 10 MPH. Speeding through speed bumps or straightaways is dangerous and
could cause an avoidable accident. Please be cautious and respectful of your neighbors while
driving through the community to your home. If you have concerns about a particular vehicle
you have noticed repeatedl;y speeding through, please email me with a description of the
vehicle.

Community Coffee Hour
Please join us for Community Coffee Hour on Saturday July 8, 2023 from 8:00am to

9:00am. Pastries will be served as well as coffee and tea. This is a great way to connect with
fellow community members. Board members will be in attendance as well as myself.
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Meet Me In The Street
Were you able to attend Meet Me In The Street last year? It was somuch fun, and they’re
bringing it back this year! The first one is next Wednesday June 14th! See below for
details.
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Pets Around the Park!
Meet Toby Lil Bear from #9. This little cutie turned 3 years old on April 30th.

Meet Gypsy seen here standing, and Loki, laying by the ball. Their sibling Penne was a little
camera shy. These adorable pups live in #85.

***Note: If you would like your pet featured in the newsletter please email me their picture
and anything you’d like to share about them.***
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WME June Birthdays
Happy Birthday to our Residents with June birthdays!

Please send me your birthday to be added to the birthday newsletter list.
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